
 

STUDENT AID FUNDRAISERS 
 

Fundraiser?  I know!!  Another one?   
Yes, but this one is different!  Very different! 

 
We believe that dance and tumbling are very important not only for students’ growing bodies,  

but for their developing minds as well.  So we want to help all our students with their studio expenses,  
Because as we all know, 

Kids are expensive!! 
So this fundraiser has been put together with our families in mind. 

 
We have had students who have trouble not only paying tuition but costumes, shoes etc as well and unfortunately, a 

few of these students have just dropped out because of the money issue.   
We don’t want that to happen. 

We want kids to dance! 
 

This fundraiser, if you choose to participate, will directly benefit your own child.   
Not the studio. 

Not every other student.  Your own student(s). 
 

How?  Each child that sells will be set up with their own individual account.  This account will be there for them to 
hold their own fundraiser earnings (families will be combined unless requested to have individual accounts) so that 

money will be there until it is needed to pay for whatever expenses the parent chooses.  
 

So the more you sell, the more money will be in their accounts.  It is up to you. 
 

Then, if money is short for tuition this month or your student needs shoes that got outgrown too quickly, let us know 
and we will deduct that expense from your student’s account (as long as there is money in it).  As it was said, this was 

set up to help whoever wants help with their expenses so children can continue to dance. 
 

Accounts can be used for any necessary studio expense:  Tuition, costumes, tights, shoes, or team expenses.   
All other items, including store purchases, need to be paid up front.  This is only to help with necessary items.  

 
What happens to the money if I don’t use it?  It will stay in the student’s account through the summer session until 
you choose to use it.  If someone has fundraiser money in their account but then chooses not to re-enroll for classes 
the next fall, their excess money will go into a general account which will help others pay fees that may be needed.  

Students will not receive money from their account. 
 

Can new students or team members participate?  Absolutely!  We encourage all of our students to participate!   
Team members especially will have more expenses than other students so this will only help you! 

 
What is the fundraiser?  It will vary as we decide which one to use and we may do more than one throughout the year 

but we are trying to be sure they all will be at least a 40% profit for you. 
 

Questions?  Please ask!  Texting is preferred! 
Kathi Hawkins  309-224-8022 
Lisa Patridge  309-369-8579 


